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NEW AT THE BARNYARD AT THE ZOO 
 
Eureka, CA - Come join the fun on Saturday, June 18th at Noon, when Frank Jager, Eureka 
Mayor, and Jay Bahner, Eureka Rotary President, will be cutting the "ribbon" to the new Goat 
Gazebo and Kidz play areas in and around the Barnyard. 
  
Watch our three Nigerian Dwarf Kidz climb, teeter-totter and play on a beautiful structure built by 
Don L. Smith Construction. There are new play areas for human Kidz, too! 
  
What:   Barnyard Additions Ribbon Cutting  

When:  Saturday, June 18 

  11:30 - Refreshments at the Barnyard 
12:00 - Ribbon Cutting 
Noon onwards - Goat and kid shenanigans 

Where:  Sequoia Park Zoo, 3414 W Street, Eureka 

How much: Regular admission, Free for Zoo members  

 
This project was funded with a generous grant from the Ruth & Sign Smith Endowment Fund, 
Eureka Rotary Club. 
 
The Barnyard opened in 2003, and since then has remained the most popular and beloved area 
of the Zoo for families. Young kids pet domestic animals, brush the goats, help the zoo keepers 
rake, watch bees bringing pollen back to the hive, and bond with animals.  
 
The generous support of Eureka Rotary Club has provided the zoo the opportunity to refresh 
this area, and to create more play and exploration opportunities for human children, and 
climbing areas for goats to show off their amazing climbing skills.   
  
Sequoia Park Zoo inspires conservation of the natural world by instilling wonder, respect and 

passion for wildlife. 
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